Embassy of the United States of America



April 21, 2011

Mr. Rajiv Kohli White Feather (J) Cab Company, Shop No.3, DDA Market, Vasant Enclave Vasant Vihar New Delhi - 110 024

Dear Mr. Rajiv Kohli,

The American Embassy, New Delhi, would like to thank you for the logistical support and considerable effort by your staff in supporting the visit of the President of the United States Barack Obama to India in November 2010. We are grateful for the outstanding assistance you provided in the planning and execution of the visit and the superb coordination between our organizations.

Your professionalism and dedication were critical to the success of the President's visit and furthered bilateral relations between our countries.

We send our compliments to you and your staff.

Sincerely,

Geraldine H. O'Brien

Minister Counselor for Management Affairs

Beraldine H.OBrien